
For those of you who didn’t manage a Cornish
holiday in 2020, there has certainly been plenty of
coverage on the TV featuring lots of Cornwall. Rick
Stein, the Mevagissey fisherman, Susan Calman
and Julia Bradbury have all managed to show some
of our natural beauty to a wide audience. As
“staycations” are likely to be very popular again this
year, anything to raise the profile of Cornwall as a

holiday destination is very much appreciated.
We look forward to welcoming you all back as long
as we are permitted to do so and share the real
Cornwall with you rather than watching it from afar.

Treworgans
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Do hope we are not too late to wish you a Happy
New Year! With the efforts of this latest lockdown
combined with the vaccination program we do have
to hope that 2021 will bring about an improved
situation for us all. Indeed, our first morning of the

New Year brought this amazing sunrise.

Our polytunnel production for 2021 is already
underway! Broad beans sown and seeds ordered.
Hopefully we can provide enough for us, the
welcome hampers and the veg stall at the bottom of

the drive. Fingers crossed!

If we can be of any assistance or you have any
questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch, we

would love to hear from you!

Best wishes and Stay Safe,

David & Esme


